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“We welcome your Friends and Family feedback.  You can do this by following 
the link http://www.shropscommunityhealth.nhs.uk/fft-survey or by filling in a 

feedback form available at clinics or from your health care professional.” 
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                                                                                                                                 Date: 08.12.2020 
 

Free Online 
Cool Kids/Handwriting Information Session 

 
 

Dear SENCO 
 
We are writing to inform you of our FREE educational session for the Cool Kids 
programme and OT advice regarding handwriting.  
 
Cool Kids movement programme and Handwriting 
Session aims: 

 To provide basic understanding of sensory motor development and why it is 
important to children in school 

 Understanding developmental stages of lying on the back, tummy, rolling, creeping 
and crawling 

 Understanding the underlying principles of the Cool Kids Programme 

 Identify pupils who would benefit 

 Deliver the programme effectively 

 Understanding handwriting development (OT perspective) 

 Increase awareness of programmes, equipment and adaptations that can be used 

 Incorporate strategies successfully in the classroom 
 
The session will be completed online via the Zoom app, and a link will be sent via email  
once a place has been confirmed.  
 
Places are limited and must be booked in advance.The next available sessions to book 
onto are…….. 
 
VENUE:                                                 DATES:                                  TIME:              
Online via            19th January       13:00 -15:00 
the Zoom app        2021 
 
 

 
TO BOOK A PLACE :  

http://www.shropscommunityhealth.nhs.uk/fft-survey
http://www.shropscommunityhealth.nhs.uk/
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 We are able to offer up to two places for this session to your school. 

 We recommend that a Class Teacher/SENCo attends this session, if they have not 
already done so. 

 Additionally the session will be valuable to any member of staff who will be 
potentially delivering the group in your school. 
 

Please contact Tracey Bowen by telephone to book your place on this training, and 
provide an email address that joining links can be sent to.  

 
                                           

Telephone –  01743 450839 
 

Places will be allocated on a first come first served basis 
 
We look forward to you joining online. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
The Community Paediatric Occupational Therapy Team 


